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Photo1:   

Upon the invitation of Şeref Malkoç, the Chief Ombudsman of Türkiye, Sabina Aliyeva, the 

Commissioner for Human Rights (Ombudsman) of the Republic of Azerbaijan, participated in the 

International Ombudsmen Conference on the title "The Future of Human Rights in the 21st Century," 

held in Ankara, Türkiye. The Conference was organized on the occasion of the 10th anniversary of the 

establishment of the Turkish Ombudsman Institute. Ms. Sabina Aliyeva congratulated the Chief 

Ombudsman of Türkiye and the institution's staff on the occasion of the anniversary, expressing wishes 

for continued success in the activities. She also presented Ş. Malkoç with the jubilee medal "20th 

Anniversary of the Ombudsman Institution of the Republic of Azerbaijan in the Field of Human Rights 

(2002–2022)" for his active participation in strengthening cooperation between the two institutions. 

  

  

Photo 2: 

The Ombudsman of Azerbaijan, Ms. Sabina Aliyeva, convened with the Chief Ombudsman of Türkiye, 

Mr. Şeref Malkoç, who was on an official visit to Azerbaijan to take part in the 6th World Forum on 

Intercultural Dialogue, held in Baku, Azerbaijan. The Azerbaijani Ombudsman has reiterated the close 

relationships between the two countries in all areas of life, including the field of protection of human 

rights and freedoms, also stressing the joint efforts made by the ombudsman institutions of both 

Azerbaijan and Türkiye.   

  
 

 
 
  

 
 
 



 
 

 


